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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In the Matter of Application No. RBS-20B
Renewal of uninterruptible water supply from the
Raritan Basin System

The Ridge at Back Brook
211 Wertsville Road
Ringoes, NJ 08551

The Ridge at Back Brook, 211 Wertsville Road, Ringoes, New Jersey 08551, has made application to the New Jersey
Water Supply Authority, 1851 Route 31, Post Office Box 5196, Clinton, New Jersey 08809, for renewal of its
uninterruptible water supply contract of 0.123 million gallons per day (MGD) of which 0.111 MGD is deemed
consumptive. If approved, the contract would be for the period of July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2032.

The water would be withdrawn from the Back Brook within the Neshanic/Raritan Basin, an irrigation pond and two
irrigation wells located on golf course property in East Amwell Township, Hunterdon County, New Jersey.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that any public comments on the application must be filed with the Authority to either the
address listed above or at info@njwsa.org ON OR PRIOR TO MARCH 24, 2022, and each comment or objection should
specify the grounds thereof. A copy of any comment filed with the Authority should also be sent to the applicant. The
application and any other pertinent data may be examined by any interested party at the Authority's Administration
Building between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. weekdays. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, interested parties
wishing to examine pertinent data should email info@njwsa.org to make arrangements.

ALSO, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that if requested in writing to the Authority at the address listed above or at
info@njwsa.org, the Authority will hold a public hearing on said application before a Hearing Officer of the Authority,
on THURSDAY, MARCH 31, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. at which time all interested persons, corporations and civil divisions
of the State may be heard for or against the granting of the application. The applicant and other interested parties may be
represented by counsel, at their discretion. Due to COVID-19 considerations, the public hearing will be
conducted via virtual conferencing. Instructions for access will be posted at https://www.njwsa.org/public-
notices prior to the hearing date. If no such hearing is requested, a cancellation notice will be issued.

The application will be considered for approval or denial at a regularly scheduled Authority Board meeting.

Marc Brooks
Executive Director
March 31, 2022
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